
Metropolitan Borough of Rotherham

Rotherham Town Hall,
The Crofts, Moorgate Street, Rotherham, South Yorkshire.  S60  2TH

Telephone 01709 822722/1
Facsimile 01709 822734

8th March, 2018.
Councillor A. Carter.

Dear Councillor Carter,

Council – 28th February, 2018

Unfortunately, I was unable to attend the last Council Meeting so it was recommended 
I respond to the question you submitted in writing.

You asked about how much money raised from Section 106 contributions in the past 
twelve months has been returned to developers by not being spent within the allocated 
time period.

I can confirm the amount of contributions repaid by Rotherham Council is zero, as the 
Council has always met the deadlines for spending as set out in each agreement.

It is important to note that while Section 106 agreements are signed at the time 
planning permission is granted, not all will be triggered.  For example, until a start on 
site, or a specific number of houses have been built.

I trust this answers your question, but if I can help further in any way please let me 
know.
            
Yours sincerely,

D. Lelliott

Councillor Denise Lelliott,
Cabinet Member for Jobs and 
the Local Economy.


